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QUESTIONNAIRE

Dear Conference Participant,

Thank you for inviting Hewlett Packard to attend the HPCC event in London this year.

As we prepare our presentation for the event, we would like to explore topics and concerns which are of particular interest to you.  Your feedback will be extremely valuable as we strive to better address these concerns.

We would be grateful if you could assist us by spending a few minutes to answer some questions which we have and submitting this via e-mail to me by August 15, 2002 at lee-khuan_goh@hp.com.

Yours faithfully

Lee-Khuan Goh

Worldwide Marketing Manager (Calculators)

Personal Systems Group 

Hewlett Packard Company

Name of Conference Participant:  

Address:

E-mail Address: 

Occupation/Professional Background:

Reasons for attending:

What you hope to achieve at this conference:

Which HP calculators do you own?  

What are your favorite features?  What special/additional features do you want to see in future HP calculators?

Would you be interested in taking part in HP focus group research (in relation to the development of HP calculator products) in the future ?  

Specific calculator products/product features which I think HP should be developing/retaining?

